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Dear McKechnie Community, 

We have been enjoying the fantastic weather this week, and 
spending some learning time in the great outdoors has been 
wonderful! It was lovely to see so many parents at the 
student conferences last week. I hope you had the chance 
to witness the growth and success your child has achieved. 

As we move into May, we have a busy month ahead. Our 
activities include Ultimate Frisbee, Saleema Noon Body 
Science sessions, Science World presentations, track and 
field events, and our Fantastic Fun Fair sponsored by our 
wonderful PAC. 

In light of the tragic events this past weekend, I am 
reminded of the importance of community and supporting 
each other. McKechnie is a community that cares and works 
together to create a wonderful school environment for our 
children. I am proud to be part of it. 

Have a wonderful, sunny May! 

 

Warm regards, 

Lindsay Thompson 
Principal,  

McKechnie Elementary School 
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“Will your child be absent on June 26th?”  

Report cards will be sent home on the last of 
school, Thursday, June 26. If your child will not be 
at school, please provide to the teacher a self-
addressed, stamped envelope for your child’s 
report card to be mailed home. Alternatively, you 

can pick up your child’s report card on June 27 or in 
September.   Click the link if your child will be absent on June 26.  
Are you leaving for summer break before Thursday June 26th? (Prefill)  

“Are you planning to return to school later than September 2, 2025?”  

School begins on Tuesday, September 2, 2025. If your child plans to 
return later than noon on that day but before Friday, September 26, 
2025, please click the link to provide details. 
Keep in mind that if the school cannot verify 
attendance by noon on Friday, September 26, 
2025, your child’s space may be given to a 
waitlisted student. Let me know if you need 
any assistance!  
September 2025 Late Return to School Survey (Prefill)  

Are you up to date on School Cash Online? 

There are a few active items in your child’s SchoolCash 

Account.  Please check your child’s account to see if there 

is anything that requires payment or purchase.  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpbFPIw0pI31Am7qlkCvmvcVUMDFDME5KWkQwUFE4MUlMNTVIRFlVVE5MMS4u&topview=Prefill
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpbFPIw0pI31Am7qlkCvmvcVUMDFDME5KWkQwUFE4MUlMNTVIRFlVVE5MMS4u&topview=Prefill
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpbFPIw0pI31Am7qlkCvmvcVUNkdIUkxORlhKNDVIQlc2U1kwUkxQWEJTMy4u&topview=Prefill
https://forms.office.com/Pages/DesignPageV2.aspx?prevorigin=shell&origin=NeoPortalPage&subpage=design&id=WC6KCzB7CEq6t9dVWeDjpbFPIw0pI31Am7qlkCvmvcVUNkdIUkxORlhKNDVIQlc2U1kwUkxQWEJTMy4u&topview=Prefill
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Track and Field News 

  

Track and Field season has begun with a great turnout at our morning 

practices.   Track and Field practices are on Monday, Wednesday, and 

Friday mornings from 8:15-8:45.   

Please be on time wearing proper running shoes with tread for safety.  We 

will meet in the gym.  

 

Track and field athletes at all grade levels will have the chance to take part in 

mini-meets over the next couple of weeks.  Students are highly encouraged to 

attend all mini-meets for their grade level. 

  

Primaries (K-Gr. 3): 

Monday, May 26
th
 from 3:30-4:45 at McKechnie 

 

Junior (Gr. 4/5): 

All mini-meets run from 3:30-5:00 and are at Churchill Secondary. 

Tuesday, May 6
th
  

Thursday, May 15
th
  

Tuesday, May 20
th
  

 

Senior (gr. 6/7): 

All mini-meets run from 3:30-5:00 and are at Churchill Secondary.     

Thursday, May 8
th
  

Tuesday, May 13
th
  

Thursday, May 22nd  

 

Participants' families are responsible for transportation to and from mini-meets. 

If you plan to drive children other than 

your own, you must complete a driver 

permission form in person at the 

school office before the first mini-

meet. Forms should be submitted at 

least two days in advance, as staff 

need to review your driver’s license, car 

insurance, and obtain the principal’s 

signature.  
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IMPORTANT REMINDERS: 
 

Please ensure your child brings their lunch with 
them in the morning.  
Lunches kept in a thermos will stay hot, and our hot 
lunch program is available on Monday, Wednesday, 
and Friday. We kindly ask that you do not drop off or 
bring lunch to your child during the day. 
 
Additionally, please pick up your child promptly at 3:00 p.m. Please call the office if 
you anticipate being 10-15 minutes late. Late pickups can cause your child to feel 
anxious. 

From the Garden Club 
McKechnie Garden Club has been hard at work preparing the garden 
boxes, transplanting small bedding plants, watering, and cleanup of 
garden boxes. Divisions 8-12 have been preparing for and doing some 
plantings outside, and we are just starting to see some of the first seeds 
coming up in the beds.  

Please ensure your small children are not pulling any of the plants out or touching any of the growing plants 
without a teacher’s permission. The plants are especially fragile in the early stages, and we would ask that you be 
respectful and kind to the divisions who have planted seeds. 

There will be some plant sales coming within the next 2-3 weeks. We have various heritage tomatoes coming 
along, and we may have very limited numbers of marigolds or herbs. Stay tuned for further news of garden sales 
or just watch for the sign to come out in the undercover area on a nice day. 

Thanks for supporting Garden Club! 
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Library Information 
 

Hard to believe that it is May!! Library monitors have been doing a great job 
helping to keep the library running smoothly. They have undertaken a 
significant amount more responsibility this year than in previous years and 

have helped sign out books during open book exchanges in the afternoons in addition to their other 
duties. This has been a great help to Ms. Koke as it can get quite busy during those times.  

Just a reminder to parents that for books that have been missing for more than a couple of months, 
Ms. Koke will be reminding students to come in and help look for the books and then if they are not 
found, to pay for them so that they can be replaced. 

Thank you for supporting the library. 

Ms. Koke 

https://www.mckechniepac.ca/lunch
https://www.mckechniepac.ca/lunch
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BELL SCHEDULE AND SAFE ARRIVAL PROCEDURES 

Safe Arrival Phone Number  
604-713-5159 Extension 54  

WHAT TO DO IF LATE, PICKING UP EARLY, OR ABSENT 
  

(Please do not have your child call the Safe ARRIVAL LINE, 
Guardians must leave message)  
 

Safe Arrival Procedures for Parents and Children:  
When your child will be absent, picked up early, or late, please 
phone the Safe Arrival Line at 604-713-5159 Extension 54 PRIOR to 9 
am. Report the following information slowly and clearly:    
1. Child’s name (SPELL SURNAME) and division number  
2. Date your child will be absent OR if arriving late, time of return. 
3. When students arrive late - They must SIGN IN at the Office 
BEFORE reporting to class.  
When students are picked up early - They must SIGN OUT at the 
Office BEFORE pick up.  
  

Safe Arrival Number 604-713-5159 Ext. 54  
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Candy & Gum at School 

To keep our school grounds clean and enjoyable for everyone, we kindly ask 
that families avoid sending candy as a snack with their children. We've 
noticed an increase in wrappers being left around, and we want to maintain 
a tidy environment. 

Additionally, gum is not permitted at school. Unfortunately, we've had 
some recent issues with gum being found on floors, walls, and even inside 
our photocopier. Let’s work together to keep our spaces fresh and 
welcoming! 

Thank you for your support in helping us uphold these expectations. 
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Friday Night Fun Fair—Friday, May 30th, 5:00 PM - 8:00 PM  

Two types of pre-sale tickets are available through SchoolCash Online: 

• Admission Only Tickets (available online and at the door) 

• Pre-sale Package (entry + food, games, popcorn, and photo booth)  

 Pre-sale packages must be ordered by May 20th and will not be available on the day of the fair. 

http://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

    1 6:30 -Saleema 

Noon Zoom meeting 

with parents 

2  3 

4 5McKechnie Monday 

 

Saleema Noon School 

Presentation 

6 7 

Saleema Noon School 

Presentation 

8 Big 1 @ 2 

Earthquake Drill 
9 10 

11 12 13 14 Div 1-6 to 

Magee for Musical 

Performance 

15 16 17 

18 19  

 

20 Fun 

Fair package 
pre order 
deadline 

21 22 23 24 

25 26 27 Div 11 
& 12 to  

Childrens  

Festival 

28  29 30 5-8PM Friday 

Friday Night  Fun 

Fair 

31 

May 2025 

Next McKechnie Spirit Day is on 

Monday May 5th 

Please come to the McKechnie office to view 

Items for Sale 

 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87132355960?pwd=byNxSXaSpwo7R8CL5AHVKokUHgE5jb.1
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
https://vsb.schoolcashonline.com/
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Principal    Lindsay Thompson  604-713-4952 

Office Admin Support  Nancy Yuen-Chan 

Director of Instruction Christopher Wong 

VSB Trustee Liaison  Suzie Mah   

Vancouver School Board      604-713-5000 

Safe Arrival @ McKechnie 

Please call before 9am   604-713-5159    

Press “54#” and leave message  

For extended leave—please email nyuenchan@vsb.bc.ca  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 2 McKechnie 

Monday 
3 4 5 6 7 

8 9 10 11Volunteer 

Thank You Tea 

12 13 14 

15 16 17 18 Grd 7 

leaving ceremony 

5pm-9pm 

19 20 Grd 7 to 

 7 

21 

22 23 2pm-3pm 

Kindergarten 
Tea  

24  25 26  27  28 

29 30     
Back to School 

Tuesday,  

September 2nd 

9AM-10AM 

   June 2025 


